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Dear Parents, Carers, Students and Staff, 

We have entered the last half term of the year and at the end of this month we have 

our Summer Fete; after cancelling last years event we would really love this year to 

be bigger and better. We have a few stall holders already booked but we would love 

more. Including, inflatables, games, clothes, and unique gifts. Please contact the 

team on the below email address if you can help. 

We are also looking for volunteers to help with setting up and clearing down. 

 

 

 

 

On the last day before half term holiday, we held our first bake sale! 

We would like to announce we made a massive £424 profit! 

The Krispy Kremes went down a treat! Thank you for all your support!  

 

 

 

 

The winners of our Poster Design Competition were Elsiemay Cooper and Lilly 

Johnson. 

Congratulations, your posters will be up and around the school this week and on our 

social media pages.  

 

 

Summer Fete Poster Design 

Bake sale! 
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FOPs have been a member of EasyFundraising for a couple of years now and are 

doing well but we would like to do better. 

 

This website is the easiest way to raise money for us. Easyfundraising partners with 

over 8000 brands who will donate part of what you 

spend to a cause of your choice. It won't cost you any 

extra. The cost is covered by the brand. 

 

Back in January we set some goals, one of them being 

to reach 100 supporters on Easyfundraising. We have 

33 supporters so far who have raised £338, think of 

what we could achieve if we had 100 supporters. 

 

 

Please follow this link to sign up. 

https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/friends-of-passmores or scan the QR 

code to sing up, download the app and get shopping, a video on how to do this will 

also go on our socials this month if you are having difficulties. 

 

 

 

We are always looking for more parents/carers to help at events or coming to 

meetings to brainstorm new ideas. We do not expect you to be at every 

meeting/event but to know you could be available to help means the world to us. If 

you can help with the above events, please email the team using the address at the 

bottom on the newsletter or use this link to fill out the online form so one of the team 

can contact you: https://forms.office.com/e/UQHL7gMVub  

Thank you for your support we look forward to seeing you at out events. 

Email: fop@passmoresacademy.com 

Instagram: @passmores_community 

Facebook: Friends of Passmores 

 

11th June Meeting – 5pm in the Heart Space 

25th June Meeting – 5:30pm in the Heart Space 

28th June Summer Fete – 11am-3pm 

 

How can you help? 

Easyfundraising 

https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/friends-of-passmores
https://forms.office.com/e/UQHL7gMVub
mailto:fop@passmoresacademy.com

